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AMENDED SPECIAL CITY OF CUPERTINO COMMUNITY FORUM 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 8, 2020 AT 5:30 PM 

 
Amended on 7/1/20 to include Councilmember participation 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Special City of Cupertino Community Forum 
will be held on Wednesday, July 8 at 5:30 p.m. regarding the following:  
 

Community Forum on Policing, Part 2:  
Discussion with CUSD and FUHSD Students and Alumni 

 
The City of Cupertino is hosting a meeting in collaboration with the Fremont Union 
High School District, Cupertino Unified School District, and Santa Clara County 
Sheriff's Office-West Valley Division regarding policing in Cupertino. The City, 
FUHSD, CUSD, and Sheriff's Office have received inquiries about policies and 
training regarding use of force, as well as the purpose of School Resource Officers.  
 
The event will be hosted by City Manager Deborah Feng and include Superintendent 
Polly Bove, Interim Superintendent Stacy McAfee-Yao, Deputy Superintendent 
Graham Clark, and Captain Ricardo Urena. City Councilmembers may also attend. 
FUHSD and CUSD students and alumni are invited to this meeting to ask questions 
and express their opinions. 
 
Members of the public will be able to give feedback during a Questions and Answer 
segment.  
 
This will be a teleconference meeting without a physical location.  
 
Register for the event at: 
https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_m7sT1qAmSUCsHjQPY76E_g 
 

 

https://cityofcupertino.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_m7sT1qAmSUCsHjQPY76E_g


2 
 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), anyone who is planning to 
attend this teleconference City Council meeting who is visually or hearing impaired or has any 
disability that needs special assistance should call the City Clerk's Office at 408-777-3223, at 
least 6 hours in advance of the Council meeting to arrange for assistance. In addition, upon 
request, in advance, by a person with a disability, City Council meeting agendas and writings 
distributed for the meeting that are public records will be made available in the appropriate 
alternative format. 
 
Dated this 1st day of July 2020.   

 
             Kirsten Squarcia 
            City Clerk 


